
    Town of Alto 
Regular Meeting 

January 08, 2019 

Minutes 

(Work Session 6:30) 

 

 

Those in attendance: 

 

Audrey Turner, Mayor 

Eddie Palmer, Council Post 4 

PJ Huggins, Council Post 5 

Josh Ivey, Police Chief 

Joe Davidson, Building Official 

Lisa Turner, Finance Officer 

Penny Rogers, Town Clerk 

      

     A work session was held preceding the regular meeting with representatives from 

The Norton Agency and GMA with a presentation of GIRMA Liability Insurance. 

The meeting was then called to order by Mayor Audrey Turner.  The invocation was 

delivered by Eddie Palmer. 

 

     The agenda was presented to the Council for approval.   Councilwoman PJ 

Huggins made a motion to approve with tabling the Town Liability Insurance until 

the next meeting.  Councilman Eddie Palmer seconded the motion.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

                                                                                                             Approved by all.    

                                                                                                          

     The minutes of the Meeting on December 04, 2018 were presented for approval.     

Councilman Eddie Palmer made a motion to accept the minutes.   Councilwoman PJ 

Huggins seconded the motion.                                                         Approved by all. 

 

New Business:     

     Councilwoman PJ Huggins made a motion to re-appoint all current positions for 

2019: Carolyn Cabe-Mayor Pro-tem ,  Robert Sneed-Judge, David Syfan-Attorney, 

Joe Davidson-Building Official, Josh Ivey-Police Chief.  Councilman Eddie Palmer 

seconded the motion.                                                                        Approved by all.   

 

 Old Business:    None 

   

Recommendations from Officers, Departments, and Attorneys:   

    Josh Ivey presented the monthly police totals to the officials. 

The Officials decided to have a Called Meeting on January 22nd at 6pm to approve 

Town Liability Insurance. 

      

Public comments:   

     Resident Margaret Beaupre asked if something could be done to fill the ditch on 
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Wade Street that has gotten dangerously deeper from all the rain. She also inquired 

about the Ordinance for keeping yards clean of debris stating that several 

residences have had old mattresses and debris in their yards for a long time.  Mayor 

Turner replied that each would be looked at. 

 

      Councilman Eddie Palmer made a motion to adjourn the meeting. 

Councilwoman PJ Huggins seconded the motion.  The meeting was adjourned at 

7:32 pm.                                                                                                                                              

                                                                                                              Approved by all. 

 

Respectfully submitted by: 

 

 

Penny Rogers 

Town Clerk 

 

 


